
 

Issue 55 – 25 November 2020 

 

Dear colleague, 

 

Please find an important update to the care home visiting policy detailed below. 

 

Leicester, Leicestershire and Rutland (LLR) care home visiting policy  

The position on safe care home visiting has been developing very quickly in the last 

few weeks. 

Based on the updated Government guidance we have been working hard to develop 

a consistent policy locally – on Monday the LLR Guidelines for Visitors to Residential 

and Nursing Homes was finalised and circulated to care providers. 

The LLR Guidelines for Visitors to Residential and Nursing Homes is available to 

view here, along with the accompanying policy statement from the Director of Public 

Health.  

 

Thank you for your continued support during this difficult time. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Jon Wilson 

Director of Adults and Communities 

Mike Sandys 

Director of Public Health 

 

 

https://resources.leicestershire.gov.uk/sites/resource/files/field/pdf/2020/11/24/Guidelines-for-visitors-to-residential-and-nursing-homes-in-Leicestershire-Leicester-City-and-Rutland.pdf
https://resources.leicestershire.gov.uk/sites/resource/files/field/pdf/2020/11/24/Visiting-in-Care-Homes-in-Leicestershire-and-Rutland-DPH-Policy-Statement.pdf
https://resources.leicestershire.gov.uk/sites/resource/files/field/pdf/2020/11/24/Visiting-in-Care-Homes-in-Leicestershire-and-Rutland-DPH-Policy-Statement.pdf

